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Meribeth Dermond - Library funding--keep it separate

[ -

From:  susan knopf <smknopf@yahoo.com>

To: "bos@co.mendocino.ca.us" <bos@co.mendocino.ca.us>
Date: 3/27/2018 9:35 AM

Subject: Library funding--keep it separate

Ce: "itsallgood1776@gmail.com" <itsallgood1776@gmail.com>

Gentlepeople,

This letter is in support of keeping Library funding separate from other County entities.
The County has a record of shorting one department for the benefit of others. You all talk
a lot about transparency--let's not dilute the effectiveness of a well functioning department
“or muddy the budget waters. '

The Library staff are doing an outstanding job. Let's encourage them.

Truly yours,

Susan Marie Knopf

Ukiah
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